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Letter dated 28 April 2000 from the President of the Security
Council addressed to the Secretary-General

On behalf of the Security Council, I wanted to acknowledge and thank you for
your report of 11 April 2000 on the United Nations Mission of Observers in
Prevlaka (UNMOP) (S/2000/305).

The Council remains seized of this issue and continues to support UNMOP in
the fulfilment of its mandate as defined in Security Council resolution 1285 (2000)
of 13 January 2000.

(Signed) Robert R. Fowler
President of the Security Council


